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Elaine Fitzgerald <efitzgerald@bigcanoepoa.org> Fri, Feb 24, 2023 at 1:25 PM

To: "thepcrosses@gmail.com" <thepcrosses@gmail.com>
Cc: Scott Auer <sauer@bigcanoepoa.org>

Good afternoon Patricia,
| am responding on behalf of Scott Auer in regards to your recent request.

Scott has discussed your request of copies of the December bank statements with all the members of the Board.
Given the amount of confusion and misunderstanding after you received the November bank statements, the Board
has asked that he conveys to you the following:

"We will absolutely provide you with copies of the December bank statements. However, it is imperative that you first
meet with our CFO and representative of the Board or Finance Committee to review all your questions and concerns
in person. At the conclusion of that meeting, copies of the December statements will be available for your
inspection."

How would this Monday, February 27th or next Monday, March 6th work for you? Please let me know your availability
and | can set up the meeting.

Elaine Fitzgerald

Big Canoe POA Office Manager
(706) 268-3345
efitzgerald@bigcanoepoa.org
www.bigcanoepoa.org

P Cross <thepcrosses@gmail.com> Sun, Feb 26, 2023 at 5:05 PM
To: Elaine Fitzgerald <efitzgerald@bigcanoepoa.org>

Cc: sauer@bigcanoepoa.org

Bcc: Tim Moran <tmoran@bigcanoepoa.org>

Hello Elaine:

Thank you for the response to my February 215 request for copies of certain December bank statements
pursuant to Georgia Code Section 14-3-1602.

First, let me emphasize that there has been no confusion or misunderstanding on my part regarding the
November bank statements. Thus, I would not anticipate that any discussion of the December statements
would be necessary at this time. Instead, it would be appreciated if the requested documents could be
placed in the Canoe Lodge mailbox as has been done previously.

Should any member of the board have questions regarding this request, please ask them to contact me
personally.

7/2/2023, 12:38 PM
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Thank you.

Patricia Cross

10438 Big Canoe

[Quoted text hidden]

Scott Auer <sauer@bigcanoepoa.org> Sun, Feb 26, 2023 at 6:40 PM
To: P Cross <thepcrosses@gmail.com>

Hello Patricia. Unfortunately there was considerable "confusion" and "misunderstanding” in your multipage letter
received by the board. In addition to similar "misunderstandings" published recently on your blog. To help clarify the
questions you are bound to have in advance, again | need to set up a time for you to come meet with our CFO and
either our Chair of Finance or a Board Officer. This is a great opportunity for you to have the undivided time of our
POA financial experts and clear up any questions right on the spot...a far more efficient and neighborly method of
communication from the days before social media. Will tomorrow or the following Monday work best on your
schedule? At that time copies of the bank statements will be made available.

Thank you for your understanding,
Scott Auer

Big Canoe General Manager
[Quoted text hidden]
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